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1/7/20
Dear P7 Parent/s,
The Current P7’s may attend school from the 24th to the 28th of August. I have attached a provisional timetable below. 
· Monday 10am – 2pm – Transition to Secondary School Workshops
· Tuesday 10am – 2pm – Transition to Secondary School Workshops 
· Wednesday – 11am – 1pm – Leavers Assembly/Meal – both parents may attend only.
· Thursday – 10am – 2pm – P7 Sports Day/Football Tournament 
· Friday to be finalised.
I am leaving attendance optional for Monday and Tuesday. The pupils return will be run like a summer scheme starting at 10am until 2pm. Therefore, uniform is not compulsory with the exception of the Leavers Assembly. However, pupils must be dressed appropriately as for summer scheme. The same high standard of behaviour is always expected from our pupils. 
Pupils do not need to bring anything to school except for a small packed lunch.  Due to social distancing, only pupils may enter the school with the exception of the Leavers Assembly. Mr. Doherty and Mr. Mc Gurk will teach the pupils on these days. 
Fr. Paul is planning to have the confirmation this week, but he will announce the date in this weekend’s Parish Bulletin/Newsletter.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Doherty has produced a lovely video of the P7’s I’ will upload this to the school website. 
In the meantime, stay safe, enjoy the holidays and we are really looking forward to meeting with you all for your final week at St. Patrick’s PS. 
Yours sincerely,
Mr. Mc Gurk/Mr. Doherty   
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